
For the best experience, open this PDF portfolio in
 
Acrobat X or Adobe Reader X, or later.
 

Get Adobe Reader Now! 

http://www.adobe.com/go/reader




From: Laurie Simpson
To: JWMNR Exhibits; Rep Sanchez; Sen Frederick
Subject: Bill HB 2269
Date: Thursday, May 11, 2017 4:45:23 PM


Governor Brown and Low Frederick, Tawna Sanchez, and Earl Blumenauer,


I am in support of the CLEANER AIR OREGON bill (HB 2269). This is essential to the
health of Oregonians- economic prosperity comes from healthy communities.  The
work from cleaner air Oregon is critical and needs funding, we need an air toxics
regulatory program!. It is not a mystery that Portland is one of the most polluted cities
in the country!  I live in the most polluted portion of the city with my two children that
have both tested with high levels of  toxins that are high in the neighborhood due to
our proximity to a glass factory and the freeway!  If this is not funded, we can take
legal action ourselves.


Thank you


Laurie
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